Michele Yderraga

From: Julie Bustamante

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 10:14 AM

To: ' Michele Yderraga

Subject: FW: Sierra Valley Resource Conservation District Vacancy
Attachments: SVRCD Application.pdf

Importance: High

From: Heather Foster <hfoster@sierracounty.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 10:13 AM

To: pcbs@countyofplumas.com; Jufie Bustamante <JBustamante@co.lassen.ca.us>

Ce: Melissa Kinneer <mkinneer@sierracounty.ca.gov>; Shawna Beachell <sheachell@sierracounty.ca.gov>
Subject: Sierra Valley Resource Conservation District Vacancy

There is one vacancy on the Sierra County Resource Conservation District with a term ending December 4,
2020.

PRC 9314(b)(1) states “The Board of Supervisors shall appoint directors, after consultation with the Board of
Supervisors of any other county which contains any part of the District, from those candidates who have filed
an application.”

We have received the attached application from Lewis Van Vleck which will be presented to the Sierra County
Board of Supervisors on October 15, 2019 for consideration and appointment. Please provide this information
to your Board for their review.

Should vou have any questions please do not hesitate to contact my office.
Have a great day,

Heather Foster

Sierra County
Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
530-289-3295
hfoster@sierracounty.ca.gov




